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LTC Darrell Large, USA (Ret.)

Military Officers Assn. Of America
Hawaii State ChaPter

P. O. Box 15889
-----Honof0fu; Hf 9683U5889

Dear LTC Large:

On behalf of Governor Neil Abercrombie, the Office of Veterans Services, and

the Hawaii State Veterans Cemetery, we want to thank you for your support in

making this Governor's Veterans Day Ceremony a huge SucceSS.

The participation of the Military Officers Assn. of America, Hawaii State Chapter,

is appreciated and was a great tribute to those who paid the ultimate sacrifice

and who now lay peacefully in our sacred grounds.

your organizationalflag and floral leiwere beautiful and impressive. Your

dedication to honor our comrades is what makes our Veterans Day program so

unique and rewarding to all in attendance.

Again, mahalo for your continuous support'

Very Respectfully,@1"
Ronald P. Han, Jr.
Colonel, U.S. Air Force (Ret.)
Director


